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We Want to Help! 

 

The Christ in Youth MOVE conference is just around the corner! We have 
successfully secured 8 Spots to go to MOVE this summer! We planned to go to 
Move this past summer; however in the midst of the pandemic, Christ in Youth 
created an experience we were able to bring to Columbia! We are excited about 
being able to take our students to Move this summer in Cleveland, TN, but we need 
your help!  

We would like to have the cost of this life-changing week to be the lowest possible 
for our students. This way, each student has the opportunity to take part in this 
week! With that in mind, our youth will be having a ​Service Day ​. On this day, our 
youth will be available to come to your home and do any work to help! We will have 
a signup sheet posted in the hallway of Jan’s office if you are interested! Our youth 
will be hosting other fundraiser events leading up to MOVE, so be sure to keep an 
eye out!  

Christ in Youth has been helping Students take their next steps with God for years! 
MOVE has helped me and many people I know have an encounter with God. I saw 
our Students here have that kind of experience and want to see that happen as 
much as possible. This year’s theme is For All Forever, talking about no matter who 
you are, how good or bad, the Gospel is for you! 



Time Changes Are Going Great! 
We have officially switched our Students and Kids meeting times on Wednesday 
Night! After meeting this way for over a month now, we have seen an improvement 
with the Kids and Students we serve! The Kids like having their own service as it is 
personalized to their developmental needs. Our Jr High Students have enjoyed 
having time to hangout with their friends before Ten27 starts. We have all had a 
great time together with Students starting later in the night, and we learn a lot 
while having fun! We have had such a great start to the year, and I am excited to 
see the plans God has for us the rest of the year! 

Help! 
We have a phenomenal team that is serving our Kids and Student Ministry! 
However, we need more volunteers! We are covered when it comes to Small Group 
Leaders, but our programs need more people to be eyes for both Wednesday Nights 
and Sunday Nights. We are especially in need of drivers for both Wednesday and 
Sunday, as there are a lot of Kids and Students that need a ride to church.  

Time is critical to prepare for each service with Kids and Students. Our volunteer 
drivers are such a blessing on Wednesday nights but we need even more! On 
Wednesdays, Kids and Students need to be picked up at 5:30. This would be a huge 
help not only to us, but a huge Kingdom help as well! On the Driving Team, you are 
providing a way for Students to come learn about God and what He has done for 
them! If you are interested in serving in our Ten 27 Ministry, please let me know! I 
am eagerly waiting to get these spots filled! 

Thank you all for supporting our Ten27 Kids and Ten27 Students ministries!  
 
In Christ, 
Jonathan 


